the |4 RUOM school

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please be advised that there will be an additional Inset Day on Monday the 4th of
June. Pupils who are unaffected by exams that day will return to school on Tuesday
the 5th of June.

In light of the UK-wide roll out of the new General Data Protection Regulations
(GDPR), which govern the use and sharing of personal data for all individuals, The
Green Room School will undergo training on the new regulations and systems in
place that are required to keep your child safe in school.

Please note that in the coming week, we will be sending you a packet of information
we hold on you and your child. It will require your attention and signature in order to
comply with the new GDPR law.

Please note these important dates:

Last day at school before half term: Friday 25th May
First day back after half term: Tuesday 5 June

Exam takers on the 25th of May and 4th of June will be required to be in school as
usual.

Thank you for your continued support.

Best regards,
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Richard Allen
Executive Co-Head
The Green Room Schoeol



